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Iran | Map of EU humanitarian assistance in response to March-April floods: detailed breakdown
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The European Commission 
provided humanitarian 
funding of EUR 1.2 million 
to assist the response.

 In March and early April 2019
heavy rains and severe flooding
affected most of the country,
causing casualties and
widespread damage.

 On 8 April the European Civil
Protection Mechanism (EUCPM)
was activated following a
Request for Assistance from the
Iranian authorities.

 The governments of Austria,
Czech Republic, France, Italy,
Slovakia and Turkey have made
Humanitarian Donations to the
flood affected people of Iran
through the EU Civil Protection
Mechanism. The in-kind
assistance was distributed by
the Iranian Red Crescent
Society.


